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Presidents Welcome

What a fantastic way to close out last term, with a 
full day of basketball, fun, and community spirit at 
Shellharbour Stadium on July 5! It was brilliant to 
have all our teams under one roof, sharing the 
court, the cheers, and some unforgettable 
moments of sportsmanship and skill. 

A huge thank you to our players, coaches, 
families, and everyone who brought such great 
energy to the day.

Special shoutout to our BBQ crew and the hungry 
supporters. Together we raised an incredible 
$766.15 for our association!

It’s days like these that remind us that basketball 
is more than a sport, it’s a way to connect, to 
grow, and to give our kids the confidence to back 
themselves, both on and off the court. We’re 
building more than teams; we’re building 
character, friendships, and community.

Looking ahead, we’re excited to launch Rookie 
League for the second year, and Rep trials are just 
around the corner too, providing another chance 
for our players to step up and shine.
Thanks for being part of the journey.

Adam Woodward

President

Shellharbour City Basketball Association
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Domestic Comp – Finals Day! 

Runners up U16s  
The Bulls

Winners U14s Div 2 
The Rizzlers

Runners Up U14s Div 2 
The Dunkers

Winners U16s 
Goofy Goobers
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Domestic Comp – Finals Day! 

Winners U14s Div 1
Team Genesis

Runners Up U14s Div 1 
The GOATS

Winners U18s 
Load Management

Runners Up U18s 
Take Over
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The energy was high, the smiles were wide, and everyone walked 
away with new skills, new friends, and some awesome goodies.
A big thank you to our dedicated coaches and volunteers who 
helped make the day such a success!

Shellharbour Bulls – “I am a Girl” Program 

The "I AM A GIRL" 
program, proudly 
run by Basketball 
NSW, seeks to 
empower young 
girls through 
basketball. It 
focuses on building 
confidence, 
promoting 
inclusion, and 
providing 
pathways for girls 
to stay active and 
engaged in sport - 
both on and off the 
court.
We’re proud to 
support this 
important initiative 
and can’t wait to 
host the next one!
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Arguably the best fundraiser so far!

Please help us raise the sweetest funds ever! We’re thrilled 
to introduce Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough. 

A totally Australian, family-owned and operated business 
that offers only through fundraising, making these tubs 
incredibly special.

With ten mouth-watering flavours to choose from - including 
fan favourites like Choc Chunk, Raspberry White Choc, and 
the brand-new Cinnamon Donut Cookie Dough, there’s 
something for every cookie lover
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Please help The Bulls by selling this delicious 
cookie dough! 
Ask friends, family, neighbours, co-workers. 
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1) Create a profile by visiting http://www.cookiedough.com.au/
2) Click on the Register Button and follow the Prompts. 
3) Create your online fundraising page today!

Orders are open until 26/9/2025. Delivery 17th October 2025

http://www.cookiedough.com.au/
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Save the Date & Tell a Friend
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